
Neighbourhood Infrastructure fund noted - Request to Executive Director of 
Neighbourhoods Regeneration and Sustainability. 
 
10 There was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance regarding proposals for consideration for the Neighbourhood 
Infrastructure Improvement Fund (NIIF) from Dowanhill, Hyndland and Kevinside 
Community Council, as detailed in the report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(1) noted the report;  
 
(2) requested that the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and 

Sustainability contact Partick Community Council to discuss potential 
improvement works to improve air quality in Hyndland Street and come back 
to the Partnership with potential projects and costings and also provide the 
following costings   
 
(i) pavement resurfacing and kerbstone repair Athole Gardens, Dowanhill 

and to ascertain whether planned resurfacing works could be funded 
the NIIF;  

 
(ii) the Hamock in Hayburn Park to be repaired;  
 
(iii) the drainage issue on the football pitch within Hayburn Park;  
 
(iv) the uneven pavement on Beacon Field’s Street leading to the 

Gartnaval Hospital required to be resurfaced; and 
 
(v) CCTV around East of Mansfield and South of Dowanhill Park.  

 
 


